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Chief Minister to Consider Unite Apprenticeship Policy Document 
  
The Chief Minister today welcomed representatives of Unite the Union to No 6 Convent Place and 
received their Apprenticeship Policy Document. 
  
The Chief Minister, Fabian Picardo, said: ‘I am grateful to Unite the Union for the positive and 
constructive spirit in which they have provided us with their policy proposals on this important 
matter. I very much welcome these proposals. The Cabinet will review the document and consider 
Unite’s ideas in the next few days.’ 
 


